3rd June 25

Today I had the pleasure to visit Giraffes again. I always look forward to my class visits. This is my favourite part of being a parent governor.

Today was the children’s first day back after half term. The classroom was very calm as it has been on all of my visits. The children were doing Art today. Mrs Swift put images on the board of different techniques to create patterns and shades. They learned what hatching and cross hatching was. Mrs Swift explained to the children that hatching are parallel lines that don’t meet, like train tracks. She explained it so it was clear and easy for the children to understand.

Then they talked about emotions and how we can’t see the. But when drawing we could scribble, draw messy loops which would help you imagine the emotion maybe confusion or anger.

The children practiced all of the techniques and used different pressure.

They finished the lesson by going outside to see if they could find hatching that are all around us on fences etc.

I enjoyed my visit thank you again for having me.


Andrea Cubbon
